
LETTER 97
February 16th 1910

James Hurll Esq.,
20 Loftus Street,

Sydney.

Dear Sir,
I herewith enclose a rough draft of specification for Patent for “Thermostat” Fire

Detector. This is not exactly as I sent it in here, but would be a guide for you abroad as
they have different wording. Hope to hear from you whether anything is likely to be fixed
up as I have a few here who are asking me to let them take it up and I wish to get
something definite done.

I expect to go to N.Z. first week next month and will call when in Sydney. We are
so busy here since my return that I cannot obtain men to do our work.

Wishing you a pleasant trip.
I am,

Yours faithfully,
Alf Geo Jackson


